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THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO  
Office of the Transportation Department 

 
 

 

 

TRANSPORTATION NOTICE  

#2022-028 
Effective 0001, Monday, August 15, 2022 

 

  
To: All Transportation Employees 

 

Subject: New High Security Key. 

 

BRC has discontinued the use of the High Security Locks utilizing the chipped key 

at all locations on Main Line track.  

Newer locks by Sargent & Greenleaf now replaced the High Security Locks 

effective immediately and RR key #102 will be used on all Main Line track. 

If you require a # 102 key, please see the Asst. Director of Safety (Mark Labbe) 

at the General Office.  

 

 

T. Hartwig  

Terminal Superintendent 
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